
Getting things done – Seabraes viewing
area #dundeewestend

We recently had a query regarding the redevelopment of the Seabraes viewing
area.

The path surfacing was looking odd as new black tarmac was placed on a
section of the path (see photo) which looked poor next to the original buff
colour.

We contacted the council’s Projects Team Leader who reassured us as follows :

“The buff resin bond surfacing is due to be laid around the benches. It
should be noted that the new resin bond colour will appear brighter than the
original surfacing due to weathering but will blend in over time.”
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School crossing patrollers
#dundeewestend
Tayside Contracts is currently recruiting for more school crossing patrollers
– and specifically for Blackness Primary School for the Hawkhill crossing.
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It is vital that all school patrol crossing points are staffed and if any
resident is interested, details are below :

Getting things done – Larch Street to
Blackness Road #dundeewestend
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Residents have highlighted to us that in the Larch Street to Blackness Road
public path, there is extensive graffiti and also weeds needing attended to.

We have raised this with the council’s Neighbourhood Services requesting
removal of the weeds and graffiti.

Ryehill Health Centre – latest update
#dundeewestend
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Further to our earlier updates about the impending closure of GP services
from the Ryehill Health Centre, residents have contacted up to ask why
letters – promised by NHS Tayside by the end of May – advising patients of
which practice they are being transferred to from 1st July, have yet to
arrive.

We queried this with the Dundee Health and Social Care Partnership and have
been advised by the Senior Manager Service Development and Primary Care as
follows :

“As you have noted the impact of the Friockheim closure on the 31st May has
slightly delayed finalising information for Ryehill patients, for which we
apologise.

The team is in the final stages of this and I now hope to have this complete
and letters posted very soon.

I will update you when I know when this is.”
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